
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
Sent: 13/02/2024 5:53:16 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission

13/02/2024

MR Tom Warren
163 Avalon PDE
Avalon Beach NSW 2107

RE: Mod2023/0684 - 1193 Barrenjoey Road PALM BEACH NSW 2108

I think it’s a great idea to allow the Joey to open for dinner service. What a lovely spot to dine
whilst looking over the water. I would certainly support it.




